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Members of the CPAC enjoyed partaking in the Burnaby Future Community safety activity. 

More round table activities have been planned and further topics will be discussed. 

 

Merchants of the Onni mall (near Cameron and North road) have reported homeless tents being 

put up in the area. 

 

Members of the community expressed deep concern with the recent firearms related arrest near 

Cameron elementary school. 

 

Lastly, the CPAC voted to take the summer off and re-convene in September, as many members 

are going away throughout the summer.  


